MILLER BROS.

DIV. OF WAMPOLE-MILLER, INC.

ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS

April 22, 2016

IBEW [Local Union 400
Asbury Park, New Jersey

Attention: Mr. James P. Gervolino
Jim@ibew400.0rg
Phone: (732) 681-7111

Re: Letter of Appreciation
Dear Mr. Gervolino

On behalf of Miller Bros. Electrical Contractors, Inc. I would like to take this opportunity to
acknowledge the members of IBEW LU400 who recently worked on and successfully completed
a Miller Bros. solar project locating at 781 Route 524 in Allentown, New Jersey.

This particular project was fast-tracked and required immediate and an efficient productive labor
force in order to complete the tasks in a relatively short period of time,

All IBEW LU400 members worked efficiently, professionally, and most of all safely. I commend
their work ethic and trade crafismanship. This project was compicted on schedule and within our
budget.

I"d like to personally thank your office personnel for your cooperative actions and effective
distribution of manpower.

Please feel frec to pass these comments onto all LU400 members. [ look forward to bidding work
your territory and working with LU400 members on future projects.

If you have any guestions, or wish to discuss this matter further, feel free to contact me directly
at my office or via email, jirving@millerbros.us.

‘hiel’ Lstimator / Senior Prefect Manager
iller Bros. Electrical Cadtractors, Inc.
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